Dear Parents and Caregivers,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to the school year of 2020. 

A little background information about me….. 
I am married to Michael and we have three daughters (who now live away from home) and a son, who attends Orewa College.  I am a member of Hibiscus Coast Catholic Parish where I have been involved in a variety of ministries.  My interests include wellbeing and spending time in nature.

I am proud to have been involved with the Stella Maris community since its beginning as a parent, and now as a teacher.  I completed my teacher training in 2012 and have been employed at Stella Maris as a relieving teacher (covering all year levels), a teacher of ORS funded children and a classroom teacher. 

I look forward to getting to know each child in St Joachim and supporting them to achieve their individual goals related to learning and living.  My intention is to form a partnership with parents to ensure this year is both productive and enjoyable for all involved.  Please feel free to communicate any queries, concerns and compliments! 

I work a four -day week and Mrs Brenda Neville will teach every Friday.  Brenda and I will work closely together to ensure continuity and consistency in the children’s learning. 

May God bless us all as we begin a new school year.  My hope is that each of us embraces the joy and challenges of learning, enabling us to journey towards being the unique and special individuals God intends us to be.

Monica Manning
St Joachim

